
Kevin Campbell
Dresden
LD 2283
As a fellow Mainer, I urge you please OPPOSE LD 2283 in your committee hearing 
on April 5th.
LD 2283 seeks to expand Maine’s current Yellow Flag law to Red Flag “Extreme 
Risk Protection Order” laws. These laws strip citizens of their Second Amendment 
rights without due process based on weak and nebulous standards. If passed, Maine’s 
Red Flag law could strip Mainers of their Constitutional rights without a hearing 
based on hearsay for up to 30 days. It does not include any penalties for erroneous 
accusations, allowing for an open season against gun owners in Maine.
Again, I request that you OPPOSE LD 2283. Thank you for all that you do for our 
state.


